
Dear Xxxxxxxxxxx, 
 
On behalf of the HEERF III Extraordinary Needs Committee, we want to inform you that we received 
your request for a disbursement of HEERF III funds.  Unfortunately, we were unable to fulfill your 
request because we had over $1M worth of requests and only had $60,000 to disburse to almost 200 
students with a variety of needs.  If you have any questions, please reach out to the committee chair at 
Nate.Dunlap@point.edu.  Blessings! 
 
Your Committee, 
 
Dr. Nate Dunlap, Jr., Chief Diversity Officer 
Dr. Taylor Bowman, Professor 
Ms. Sandra Tyner, Advising Center Manager 
 

 

 

mailto:Nate.Dunlap@point.edu

